
	

		

Public Information Open House 
May 10, 2017 

 
Thank you for attending the Public Information Open House for the 
Spalding Drive, Trowbridge and Dalyrmple Roads Intersection 
Improvement Project.  
 
While there is no formal presentation, City representatives will be 
available to discuss the project and answer questions. Displays 
showing the projects are available for your review tonight and can 
be found online at sandyspringsga.gov/spalding. 	
 
You can provide comments by Wednesday, May 24, 2017 in one 
of several ways: 
 
• Tell us your thoughts during tonight’s meeting. 

 
• Email comments to: mrixey@sandyspringsga.gov 

 
• Mail your comment card to:  

 
o City of Sandy Springs 

c/o Melissa Rixey 
7840 Roswell Road,Building 500 
Sandy Springs, GA 30350 

 
Again, thank you for attending. 	
	
	


